ASK THE LAWYERS



Bring your toughest legal questions for our team of experienced co-operative lawyers. This is your last chance to pepper our dear Brian Kaliel with questions you've always had about the Co-op Act, our Bylaw Templates, human rights, privacy, membership termination, governance, and much more. We will also introduce you to the lawyers who will be handling housing co-op files. Win a prize for the workshop's toughest question!

Please submit any questions you have to NACHA by Friday, November 15 via:

- 1. email: info@nacha.ca; or
- 2. fax: 780.451.8454.

We can't wait to hear your questions!

WORKSHOP MODERATOR

Kathe Debenham, Intern, NACHA

WORKSHOP PANELISTS

Brian Kaliel, Tina Mtshiya, David McCalla, and Thomas Duke Miller Thomson LLP